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Regulatory Alert – Argentina 
Issuance of updated Resolution on Low Power Devices  

 

On 26th February 2016, ENACOM (Ente Nacional de Comunicaciones) issued 
Resolution Nº 15/2016 replacing previous Resolution Nº 86/2014, concerning Low power 
devices. 
 
The most significant changes cover: 
 
24.5GHz to 25.80GHz frequency range for Ultra-Wide Band (UWB) has now been 
allocated for the use of Vehicular radars. 
 
Furthermore, requirements of non-desired emission for equipment containing 13.56MHz 
(RFID technology) have been modified from < 913 µV/m to <334 µV/m. 
 
ENACOM have confirmed to PCS, Resolution Nº 15/2016 will be effective once a 
relevant updated technical standard is published for which the timeframe still remains 
unconfirmed.  Details regarding any necessary retesting or change of process to follow 
for certification can only be identified upon publication of the technical standard.  
 
 
PCS is monitoring the situation closely and will provide further updates in due course. 
 
 
For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Rohit Nanwani 

Product Compliance Specialists               
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